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VE DAY 

To celebrate the 80th anniversary of VE Day the children attended a 

special assembly and took part in lessons learning about the significance 

of the day! Children learnt about what it is like to be a child at the end of 

the war by exploring primary sources.  

 

YEAR 6 SATS 

The week commencing Monday 12th May Year 6 children will be taking part in the KS2 SATs. 

Please make sure your child is in school and on time that week, they have worked very hard this 

year and we wish them good luck! 

 

After the SAT’s have finished, Year 6 will spend Friday 16th May relaxing at Tatton 

Park.  There is no charge for the trip as it is a reward for all the hard work they have 

done this year! 

 

YEAR 5 

As part of their topic about the Industrial Revolution, Year 5 will be 

visiting Queen Street Textile Mill in Burnley. They will be completing a 

number of workshops including the daily life of a mill worker and 

discovering what it means to be a half-timer. They will handle real 

Victorian objects and a behind the scene look at how the mill works.  

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Class photographs will take place on Monday 16th June.  Please ensure your child is in full 

school uniform on this day. If you do not wish your child to participate, please inform the 

school office as soon as possible.  

 

PARKING 

Whilst we are aware you need to park on the roads outside school, can we please ask you be 
mindful of other road users and pedestrians. If any issues arise please remain respectful to 
others, our top priority is keeping children safe. We would appreciate your continued support 
with this matter.  
 

 


